

City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor

November 22, 2017

TO: Waltham City Council

RE: 92 Felton Street Inquiries

Dear Councillors:

Please be advised that I have received inquiries on the 92 Felton Street property from an interested commercial company and from an individual wanting to do an indoor/outdoor market. Please be advised that I will be sending out an RFP to see if there is true interest.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosures

cc: Joseph Pedulla

William Forte